
OPEN BRIEFINGS TO COUNCIL
Wednesday 19 February
12.45pm – South Gippsland Shire –  
Key Economic Statistics (30 min)
1.30pm – Community Strengthening Activities  
Update – Bicycle Safety Project and Positive  
Ageing Project (30 min)

PUBLIC PRESENTATIONS TO COUNCIL 
Wednesday 19 February - 2.00pm
For details on how to be involved please visit  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
presentingtocouncil

ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 
Wednesday 26 February 2020 (Meeting No.442) 
2.00pm - Council Chambers, Leongatha
Members of the public are welcome to all open 
sessions of the Council. Alternatively you can 
view any open Council Meeting live online via our 
website.

RATE PAYMENTS
Rates payments for those not on instalment plans are
due on 17 February 2020. If anyone needs a payment
plan please email rates@southgippsland.vic.gov.au or
call our Customer Service team. Payments can be made
at Australia Post, via internet banking or at Council  
Offices.

IMPOUNDED LIVESTOCK
One Black Angus bull was impounded on 4 February from 
One Chain Road, Kardella.
If not claimed and relevant fees paid within seven days of 
this notice the bull will be sold at the Koonwarra  
Saleyards on 12 February.
Please contact our Local Laws team for further  
information. 

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/southgippslandshirecouncil

WORKS THIS WEEK
To see a list of works that Council will be undertaking this 
week, please visit our website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works

EMPLOYMENT 
Council is currently advertising the following position: 
• Team Member Operations
For details please visit:   
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/employment

IMPOUNDED VEHICLES
The following vehicles were impounded on 31 January 
from Clancys Road, Korumburra and on 3 February from 
George Street, Korumburra respectively:
White Holden Sedan 8/2003 6G1YK52A04L157608
Silver Holden Sedan 4/2002 6H8VXK69A2L853910
Unless the vehicles are collected and fees are paid within 
14 days of this notice they will be offered for sale to the 
public. Please contact our Local Laws team for more 
information.

Ms Kerryn Ellis has been appointed 
as South Gippsland Shire Council’s 
new Chief Executive Officer  
following Council’s Special Meeting 
last week.

Kerryn was the stand-out candidate 
from a field of 46 high-quality 
applicants.

Kerryn comes to the position from 
her current role as Director of  
Corporate Services at Victoria’s  
Independent Broad-based  
Anti-corruption Commission (IBAC).

Kerryn also has a high level of
local government experience after
working in senior positions at City
of Greater Bendigo and Knox City 
Council.

This experience has been rounded 
out with further positions at City of
Melbourne and Bayside City Council.

Kerryn will begin her five year  
contract on 10 March 2020.
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www.snapsendsolve.com

Download for free now

 Download
Download Snap Send Solve for free 
through the App Store or Google Play

 Start a new report
Open the app and start a new report

 Snap a photo
Take a snap of the incident or upload 
from your camera roll

 Confirm location
Confirm your location using GPS

 Choose an incident
Select the type of incident you are re-
porting and add some notes 

 Send
Send your report to the authority

The easiest way to report 
local issues

*Data usage charges may be incurred.
We value your privacy, to view our policy please visity our website
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